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Message from the SHS V.I.P. Booster Club 
 

Hello All Very Interested Parents! 
Fall is approaching and SHS VIP is preparing for exciting events in the next few months. We first want 
to say WELCOME! The students will certainly benefit from your support throughout the year. 

We kicked off the year with a booth at the Septemberfest Not-for-Profit Food Tent. We are grateful for 
the support of the Chick fil A of Schaumburg and their manager, Mary Beth Sayler. We also are 
grateful for the families and VIP members who assisted with set up, front line “sales” and all those who 

helped behind the scenes. We couldn’t have done it without you! 
Although the fest closed early due to inclement weather for the 
first time in 33 years, we did a great job for our SHS VIP! 

Thank you to everyone who has joined SHS VIP! If you have not 
already joined, you can sign up online, at a football game or by 
mailing in the attached form to our membership co-chairs Jhina 
Tabulina O’Brien (awesomevolunteers4kidz@gmail.com) and 
Brandy Wilson (brandysjackson@gmail.com). 

Looking ahead, we have great opportunities to be part of the 
Schaumburg High School VIP events: 

RECORD BREAKING Arts and Crafts Fair! The word is out and 
the crafters will be here on September 22 from 9 am to 4 pm to be 
part of the SHS VIP ARTS AND CRAFTS FAIR. Please invite 
your family and friends to come out for this. And, a big thanks 
goes to co-chairs Susmita Sharma and Susan Cooper for this 
event. Can’t wait to be part of the fun! 

HOMECOMING 2018!! On September 29, the students will be heading to the SHS gymnasium for the 
dance. SHS VIP supports this event through our Hospitality committee by providing refreshments and 
offering a coat check. Thank you to our Committee Chairs Kirti Parmar and Josie Zakariya. 

Our Saxon Store is rockin’!! Stop by and see the latest SHS gear at the football games! Frank Kolasa is 
our new Store Manager and is having a great time helping the students to gear up! Frank is looking for 
any parents who can help at the Saxon Store during school hours. Stop by and say hi at the SHS 
Football game or contact him through the VIP email address. We are now accepting major credit cards. 

Our Dine-to-Donate effort is underway, thanks to Chair Robi Vollkomer. Check this newsletter and 
watch our Facebook page for announcements of upcoming Dine-to-Donate events. The more we raise, 
the more we can support the clubs, activities and scholarships at SHS. 

50/50 Raffle! Purchase tickets at all home Football and Basketball games to help fundraise for the VIP! 
The last winners were Steve and Cathy McMahon. 

Regards, Kathy Pyde and Carolyn Trinka, Co-Presidents 

Upcoming Events 
September 
22 VIP Craft Fair 
22–29 Homecoming Week 
Dine-to-Donate at Country 
Style Donuts 
October 
2 V.I.P. General Meeting, 6 pm 
15 Dine-to-Donate at Lou 
Malnati’s 
26 Dine-to-Donate at Panda 
Express 

mailto:awesomevolunteers4kidz@gmail.com
mailto:brandysjackson@gmail.com
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SHS V.I.P. Fall Arts & Craft Fair 
 

Over 100 crafters and 
vendors are slated to 
display for sale lovely, 
unique and interesting 
handmade items, such as 
crochet and needlework, 
holiday décor, baby 
clothing, bags and purses, 

jewelry, hair accessories, doll clothing, knit clothes, fine art, hand 
carved wood, candles, decorative glass, ornaments, wreaths, and 
much more. A variety of direct sales vendors also participate, 
providing opportunities for attendees to purchase specialty items. 
This year, we are also inviting vendors to showcase traditional 
Indian jewelry, handmade tops and design Heena (Tattoos).  

The Fair also features a bake sale to support our SHS band. 
Concession will be available for breakfast and lunch, and the 
Saxon Spirit Wear Store will be open for business. 

The Fall Arts & Craft Fair is presented by the SHS V.I.P. to 
raise funds to support programs at the school that benefits all 
students. Approximately 1,000 people attend each year. 

 

 
 

Schaumburg High School 
Very Interested Parents Club 
Township High School District 211 
1100 W. Schaumburg Road 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 
 

2018-19 SHS V.I.P. Executive Board 
Co-President: Kathy Pyde 
Co-President: Carolyn Trinka 
1st Vice President: Kirti Parmar 
2nd Vice President: Brandy Wilson 
Treasurer: Stacy Ruscheinsky 
Recording Secretary: Amy Ciminello 
Corresponding Sec: Robi Vollkommer 
 

Contact the SHS V.I.P. at 
schaumburgvip@gmail.com 
 
Schaumburg High School 
   http://shs.d211.info/ 

SHS V.I.P. 
  http://shs.d211.info/parents/the-v-i-p-parent-boosters/ 

Facebook 
@schaumburghighschoolveryinterestedparents 
 
Join SHS V.I.P.! Membership is 
open to SHS families and 
members of the community. 

Where: Schaumburg High School, entrance 4 
When: Saturday, September 22, 2018, from 9 am to 4 pm 
Admission: Adults $1; children 12 and under are free 
More information: Email SHSVIPCraftFair@gmail.com if 
you have any questions or need further information. 

mailto:schaumburgvip@gmail.com
http://shs.d211.info/
http://shs.d211.info/parents/the-v-i-p-parent-boosters/
mailto:SHSVIPCraftFair@gmail.com
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Support V.I.P. Activities—Dine-to-Donate 
Throughout the year, Dine-to-Donate events are 
scheduled with local restaurants. 

 

Upcoming Dine-to-Donate events are as follows: 
Week of Sept. 22-29 Country Style Donuts 
October 15 (Monday) Lou Malnatti's 
October 26 (Friday) Panda Express 
 

How to make your meal count— 
Print this page or show an image of the flyer. 
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Committee News 

Membership Committee 
For families who purchased VIP Memberships with Basic & Sports Tickets, please pick them up at one 
of the following dates/times: 

September 21  4:30 to 7:30 pm Home football game in front of the home ticket box 

September 22  9 am to 4 pm Arts & Craft Fair next to the Saxon Store Table across from Concessions 

September 28 Home football game inside Saxon Store at the Home Entrance by the bleachers 

December 10  6 pm Incoming Freshman Parent Night 

Hospitality 
The hospitality committee provides support for the following events. If you would like to volunteer to 
setup tables, serve refreshments or check coats for the following events in 2018 – 2019, please contact 
Kirti Parmar at parmarkirti@yahoo.com or Josie Zakariya at zzjazz@comcast.net for more information. 

• Homecoming Dance – September 29, 2018 (20 – 25 volunteers) 

• Incoming Freshman Night – December 10, 2018 (10 volunteers) 

• Winter Formal Dance – February 18, 2019 (20 – 25 volunteers) 

• World Language Awards – April 11, 2019 (4 volunteers) 

• V.I.P. Scholarship Awards – May 7, 2019 (2 volunteers) 

Consessions Volunteers Needed 
The Concessions Committee would like to thank the following Girls Volleyball Parents for giving back 
to our SHS Community and serving our students and guests. We could not have a successful event 
without our wonderful parent volunteers – thank YOU for making a difference! 

Amy Beymer, Rachael Doleck, Lance Drs, Jeff Karson, Nikki Kozlowski, Donna McGreer, Faith 
Mercado, Irene Peterson, Bob Roumbos, Lin Wahlen 

We are in need of a few helping hands to feed our community in our outdoor concessions stand for our 
upcoming football games (9/21, 9/28 and 10/12) and in our indoor concessions stand for our annual 
craft fair (9/22) and the Illinois Shotokan fall Karate Tournament (10/14). You will always have 
experienced concessions team members serving along with you, so no experience is needed. Sign up by 
clicking on the link below, or contact Cat Meister at catmonster1@gmail.com for more information. 

Football Concessions Volunteers:  http://signup.com/go/CvHMSAc 

Craft Fair Concessions Volunteers:  http://signup.com/go/KRyRecK 

Karate Concessions Volunteers:  http://signup.com/go/SBUZpdD 

 

mailto:parmarkirti@yahoo.com
mailto:zzjazz@comcast.net
mailto:catmonster1@gmail.com
http://signup.com/go/CvHMSAc
http://signup.com/go/KRyRecK
http://signup.com/go/SBUZpdD
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Volunteers and Leaders Needed 
We have several leadership and volunteer positions that are needed including: 

• Legacy Pavers 

• Prom Fashion Show planning volunteers – first meeting will be at the end of September 

• Post-Prom Boat Cruise 

• Volunteers to staff the Saxon Store during school hours and at sporting events 

• Trivia Game Night – the venue at Seville has already been reserved; food to be decided 

Other fun activities being pursued include possible fund-raising events: Bowling Event with Silent 
Auction, Putt-Putt Family Golf outing, 5K run in spring, Test Drive event sponsored by a dealership 

 

We welcome your ideas and engagement in supporting our Students, Clubs and Community. 

 

 
 

Upcoming V.I.P. Meeting 
We hope you’ll join us in the SHS Cafeteria at 6 pm on Tuesday, October 2. Come to the main 

entrance of SHS and follow the signboards to the meeting. 
See you there! 
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Join us!  
Return to Jhina Tabulina-O'Brien (awesomevolunteers4kidz@gmail.com) or Brandy Wilson (brandysjackson@gmail.com) 

 

mailto:awesomevolunteers4kidz@gmail.com
mailto:brandysjackson@gmail.com

